
Academic Policies Committee Proposal 
 
As cases of academic misconduct are growing, the university is taking steps to educate students about 
this important issue.  For example, Student Affairs plans to have incoming students participate in a 
plagiarism tutorial created by the library as part of their Orientation 102 experience. The Academic 
Policies Committee proposes that students who receive that training and are later found to be in 
violation of the Academic Misconduct Policy, he/she will be required to go through a more 
serious/intense on-line tutorial known as “RAISE” (Raising Academic Standards in Education) at a cost of 
$50 to the student.  The tutorial has been vetted through all members of the APC, and the current 
language in the Student Code of Conduct allows for such a sanction and monetary charge.  
 


